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I request that all legislators, committee members etc. oppose this Bill. It goes too far 

and is done without regard to the voice of the folks it will affect the most. It is tough 

enough providing jobs and products for people in our rural communities, we need 

MORE flexible employee/employer opportunities not less.  


